
Submitter: Christy  Abbe 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

I strongly oppose this bill. Law abiding gun owners are being penalized, while 

criminals will continue to break laws. As a woman I have the right to protect myself. 

This law makes added layers to a process that already works. 

 

This bill places an unfair burden by requiring classes , which cost money and are not 

available.  The permit to purchase system isn't even in place, costs are unknown to 

both citizens and the state.  This will essentially be denying 2nd amendment rights to 

citizens of our state. 

 

This also places an unfair burden on low income people and minorities by adding 

costs to those who can least afford the additional costs.  

 

I strongly oppose this bill. Vote no! 


